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From: Janet Petrie 
Sent: Monday, 11 March 2024 3:24 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Joeys Restaurant at the Boatshed

Categories: DDP

In addiƟon to my recent email I would like to add that we already have to tolerate noise and traffic acƟvity from Casa 
The Golf Club and Dunes Restaurant.  As well we are constantly disturbed by by motorbikes and hoons speeding on 
Barrenjoey Road. 
 
Janet Petrie 
1A Waratah Road, Palm Beach.  
 
 




